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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School
District.

The window to complete the 2020 Census is closing soon. It’s
important that everyone in Umatilla County complete the census.
Results are used to determine how much funding local schools receive
for key services such as special education, Headstart and classroom
technology. State and local officials also use census data to draw
boundaries for congressional and state legislative districts.

We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed
to every student, every day!



